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Hello future Year 7’s!  

My name is Miss Agnew and I am delighted to 

welcome you to Wyvern Academy.  

From September 2020, you will become a part of our 

school and I will be your Pastoral Leader. As your 

Pastoral Leader, I want to tell you that I am very 

excited to meet you all and I will ensure that your 

transition from primary to secondary runs 

smoothly. 

I have worked at Wyvern Academy since 2014 and I am a teacher of 

English and Citizenship. I love working at Wyvern Academy and I am 

sure that you will love our school, just as much as I do. 

Each week, we will be bringing you up to date information for your 

transition in the run up to when we can finally meet in person. In the 

meantime, please visit us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and the 

school website. Alternatively, you can contact me at 

agnew@wyvernacademy.org if you have any questions. 
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